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Tuesday 15 September 2020 Term 3 Week 9 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Friday  25 September      Last day of Term 3 

Week 9        Stage 3 Beach & Creek 
         (Stand up Paddle boarding & 
          Kayaking) 

Monday 21 September      P & C Meeting via Zoom 

Tuesday 22 September     Kingsley day—Mufti 
 

Monday  12 October      Students return for Term 4 
 

Wednesday 14 October Year 6 Interrelate 

Tuesday 20 October Learn to Surf program begins 

 

I would like to encourage all Parents that 
if they know of any Kindy students that 
are starting school next year and haven’t 
got their enrolment forms in yet, to do so. We have had a 
lot of interest and are looking forward to welcoming new 
students in 2021.  
 

Our hall extension is coming along and a crane is in for 
the next couple of days to get steel poles into place for 
our canteen COLA. Its been an exciting time and the  
students have really enjoyed watching the construction 
machines and equipment. Hopefully the hall extension will 
be completed by half way through next term. We are 
looking forward to getting an after school care facility on 
site too and would like to thank all the parents and carers 
for completing the survey in regards to after school care 
needs. This survey has been put out via School stream, 

Facebook and the QR fence codes. 
 

If you haven’t come along to our P & C Meeting yet, we 
are having our next meeting on Monday 21st September. 
If you get on to Facebook and like the Kingscliff Public 
School P & C page you will get updates on the day and 
time of these meetings. At the moment our P & C      
meetings are held via Zoom and have had great             
attendance. We hope to see many new faces on Zoom 
next week. 
 

Thank you 
 

Belinda Mirana 
Rel. PRINCIPAL 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

We have made it to my favourite week of the 
year, Beach and Creek week. During this week 
we celebrate where we live and learn about how 
both the beach and creek play an important 
part of our lives here at Kingscliff Public School. We 
learn about the importance of not only looking after the 
beach and creek but also the importance of our flora and 
fauna as well. This year we have decided to celebrate by 
holding an Art Trail. Our Art Trail will be on the outside 
fence that surrounds our school. It will have art work 
from every student and a special QR code. The Art Trail 
will be put up this Friday and we encourage families to 
visit it in the coming weeks. Tango Gelato are huge spon-
sors of beach and creek week every year and as we can’t 
go off site to get an ice-cream they will be providing a 
‘Buy one, get one free” voucher, which we will sent home 
next Tuesday. I would like to encourage you to use the 
voucher over the holidays, rather than the whole school 
go to redeem their voucher on the same day they get it. 
Thank you to Tango Gelato for being so amazing and I’m 
sure you will all go and support them during the coming 
break. 
 

Next Tuesday (22nd September) we will be  
having our Board Short Mufti and KIMP Beach 
Towel Buskers Day. We will also celebrate the 
great behaviour students have displayed with Kingsley 
Day, on this day as well. While we can’t have parents on 
site, we encourage all students to bring a towel to sit on 
to watch the buskers and a gold coin donation. The money 
raised will go to Surf Life Saving Australia  
 

Mrs Foley is away and will be returning in Week 2 of next 
term. I am currently the Relieving Principal; Mrs Shannon 
Gray is Relieving Deputy Principal and Mrs Donna Nicholls 
is Relieving Assistant Principal for Early Stage 1 during 
this time. Ms Ruth Tutton will be teaching on KTG and Ms 
Mary Ann McCarthy will be on KN each Wednesday and 
Thursday  

 
 
 
 

PBL Winners Term 3 - Week 9 
 

 

Ilaria D.—4N Noah . C—1M 

Abbie. V—2G Sophia. S—5/6J 

Evvie. S—3SC Indi. H—1H 

Mason. L—3M Dougal. S—2B 

Paint Room 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 

Payments due 

Please note that fees for the following activities 
are due 

KIMP—due in full before end of term 3 if you wish 
your child to continue lessons next term. 

Stage 3 Beach and Creek due by Wednesday 16 
September 

Year 6 Interrelate due by end of term 3 

Stage 3 Learn to Surf program due by Friday 18 
September. 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available for  
purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14 Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, & 14+ available. (Limited Stock) 

Shirts - Size 2, 4 & 14 Limited stock in size 12 

Skirts  - Size 4 - 14. 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 

V-Neck Jumper– Sizes 4, 6 & 14 Only 

Track Pants - Size 4, 8 & 12+ available. 

 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

An update from the PBL Team 

 

This week in PBL we are reminding our students to 
own their actions, and to think about how they can 

take responsibility for the actions they take. We are 
always working towards making our school a          

welcoming environment, and owning our actions is a 
part of that. 

 

Kingsley Day will be taking place on our Beach and 
Creek Day, which will be held on Tuesday Week 10.   

This will be an amazing day with our Beach Towel 
Buskers and Art Trail. It is also our boardshort 

mufti day, and we ask students to bring a gold coin 
which will be donated to Surf Life Saving Australia. 

 

Finally, we would like to welcome our new parent 
representative, Jodi Smith, to our PBL Team! We are 

excited to begin this new chapter in PBL and look 
forward to working closely with our parent body. 

 

That’s the week in PBL. Stay safe, responsible,      
respectful and resilient! 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

 
A temporary canteen is operating in the 
former Learning Centre while the  
new canteen is under construction.   

The canteen will be operating TUESDAY to FRIDAY with a revised 
menu. There are no burgers, pizza, lasagne or muffins.  Menu’s are 
available on School Stream and the school website.  Due to the 
current situation, parents are not permitted to access the  
canteen.  Parents can make payments at the office (2nd window), 
or online and provide your receipt number on your child's order.  
Children can deliver their pre-paid and cash orders to the canteen. 

The Canteen will be limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

   KIMP NEWS  
 
 
 

KIMP Beach Towel Buskers next Tuesday 22nd Sept on 
the oval!!!! We are all super excited to have our first 
ever KIMP Beach Towel Buskers happening next    
Tuesday as part of our Beach and Creek Week. As   
classes come out to walk the Art trail they will be 
greeted by our Percussion students who will start 
them off with a bang (!) as they perform an ensemble 
piece they have been working on with Mr Walsh over 
the last couple of weeks. Classes will then walk the Art 
Trail before arriving on the oval where they will be  
entertained by the buskers spread over the oval. We 
will take lots of photos and videos of the day! 
 
A few reminders for the day - it is Mufti - Senior 
Band students to wear band shirts with boardies or 
shorts, other students just wear t-shirt and shorts. 
Must bring hat, extra water bottles, beach towel, extra 
snacks (we will be working hard), instrument and    
music! 
 
I think that's everything...please email me if any    
questions.  
 
We are so excited to be performing for everyone even 

if it looks different to our usual beach and creek week 

KIMP performance!!!!! 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
Kingscliff Public School 
 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
 
Reminder, if students are absent from 
school, the parent/carer will receive an       
automated SMS requesting you contact the 
school via School Stream, Seesaw or phone  
to provide an explanation for the  

New 
 Canteen 

 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

  3M Public Speaking Finalist           Kindy’s at work 

 

      

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Casuarina 

 


